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EXHIBIT NO. 45

! NovEMBER 27, 1941,
[Stamped notation:] Nov 28, 1941. Noted—Chief of Staff.
(WBS—handwritten). Noted—Deputy Chief of Staff.
(WBS—handwritten).

Memorandum for the Chief of Staff:
Subject : Far Eastern Situation.

1. The Secretary of War sent for me about 9:30 a. m., November 27, 1941.
General Bryden was present The Secretary wanted to know what warning mes-
sages have been sent to General MacArthur and what were proposed. 1 gave
him a copy of the Joint Army and Navy message sent November 24. I then
showed him a copy of the draft message you discussed at the Joint Board
meeting. He told me he had telephoned both Mr. Hull and the President this
morning. Mr. Hull stated the conversations had been terminated with the bar-
est possibility of resumption. The President wanted a warning message sent
to the Philippines. I told him I would consult Admiral Stark and prepare an
appropriate cablegram.

2. Later in the morning, I attended a conferenec with the Secretary of War,
Secretary of Navy, and Admiral Stark. The various messages to the Army
and Navy Commanders and to Mr. Sayre were discussed. A joint message for
General MacArthur and Adwmiral Hart was approved (copy attached). The
Secretaries were informed of the proposed memorandum you and Admiral Stark
directed be prepared for the President. The Secretary of War wanted to be
sure that the memorandum would not be construed as a recommendation to
the President that he request Japan to reopen the counversations. He was
reassured on that point. It was agreed that the memorandum would be shown
to both Secretaries before dispatch.

3. Both the message and the memorandum were shown to the Secretary of
War. He suggested some minor changes in the memorandum. These were made
(copy attached).

(Signed) L. T. Gerow
L. T. GErow, ,
Brigadier Gceneral,
Acting Assistant Chief of Staff.
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